“Building this Week”
at Catholic Academy of Niagara Falls
March 24, 2021


SCHOOL NEWS:

The Easter Egg Sale dress down will take place tomorrow for those students who received a dress down pass as a prize.

Please remember to turn in your Lenten Rice Bowls of “change” by Friday.

Living Stations will take place this Friday at 1:30 in the Church.

April Calendars are enclosed in today’s folder.

Easter recess begins Monday, March 19th and classes resume on Monday, April 12th.

BISON Scholarships:  Please remember that current BISON scholarship families MUST go online by April 15th to update the requalification information needed to process your student for the upcoming school year.  


Summer Uniforms may be worn upon return from Easter Recess.
      		Please follow the dress code:

Girls K – 8: Black twill skort with red polo shirt. Sneakers may be worn with skort.
Plaid Jumper and skirt are still allowed to be worn with Black or Brown shoes. 		     White or Black socks – no shows and colored socks are NOT allowed.

Boys K – 6: Black Flynn & O’Hara walking shorts with red polo shirt. 
                   Sneakers may be worn with this uniform only.  
        White or Black socks – no shows and colored socks are NOT allowed.


A Note from the Clinic:    Students in Kindergarten, Grade 1, 3, 5, and 7 as well as new students to Catholic Academy need to provide an updated physical, health history and immunizations.  The nurse has sent paperwork home with students previously.  If you haven’t done so already, please send a copy of these in with your student as soon as possible.

Lunchroom Aide Needed – Are you available to work Wednesday – Friday from 10:30 to 1:30?
If so, please contact Mrs. Kline at 283-1455 x 201 to receive information regarding this position.

FUNDRAISING:

Easter Candy pick up was today.  If you did not pick up your candy, please do so at door #6 by Friday at dismissal. Regarding any orders that are incorrect or have broken pieces, you must contact Gertrude Hawk directly, due to the fact that we had so many late orders this year.  When calling Gertrude Hawk (1-800-706-6275) you must provide our school code – 703668 to assist you.

This Friday, March 26th is the last day for turning in your family auction basket to receive one free sheet of green tickets.  Remember, basket should be valued at $25 or above.  Thank you to everyone so far who have already sent a basket in.

Our “Pot of Gold” Raffle was a huge success!!!  Thank you to all the families who sold or bought tickets for this event.  Congratulations to our winners:

[bookmark: _GoBack]		$2,000 winner		Dana Brown
		$1,000 winner		Mary Jo Streck
		$500 winner			Brian Klimecko
		$250 winner			Barbara Singer

		$100 winners		Tom Chrzanowski		Danielle Rosini
						Reanna Darone		Ken Hamilton
						Thomas & Patricia Senese

		$50 winners			Mike Nicoletti		Lori Scheidly
						Mike Corsaro		Rhonda Blanchard
						Tom Rydelek		Sue Starks
						Sara VanHoose		Tim Gray 
						James Moutante		Kelly Easterly 

		$25 winners			Jessica Jojanski		Stephen Voutour
						Patricia Cummings		Barbara Joyce
						Kerry Komimacek		Annie Esposito
						Jennifer Ligammari	Amanda Smith
						Brian Herget			Thomas Biamonte

       Have a safe and blessed Easter Recess!  See you on Monday, April 12th.	








